
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

13/3/24 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

The PTA Easter ballot tickets are going home this week. We fully appreciate that we 

are in a cost-of-living crisis and that money is tight. With this in mind we thought it 

was very important to let you know what the money from the Easter ballot and the 

Sausage Sizzle in May will go towards.  

 

These will be our last events in Our Lady’s and we want to go out with a bang! 

 

Spending plans (funds permitting!) 

• Subsidise the hoodies 

• Contribute towards buses for end of year trips 

• End of year fun day and party for all pupils 

 

We are hoping that each family can sell 2 books of tickets- maybe you will be a 

lucky winner! 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs D Boyle 

PTA teacher rep. 

Deanby Gardens, Belfast, BT14 6NN 
Tel: 028 9074 6325  
Principal: Mrs E Hughes 
www.ourladysdeanby.co.uk 
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